
From:  

Eric Iverson  

What do you want to tell legislators about the proposed $1.9 Billion Rose Quarter Freeway Expansion 
and Oregon's transportation system?  

Hello, 
I'm writing to ask ODOT to conduct an EIS for the Rose Quarter Expansion. I believe that the EIS will find 
that proposed expansion can not happen as drafted. I'm also writing to voice my opinion that this 
freeway expansion goes against my morals, goes against common sense (freeway expansions never 
work) and is a huge waste of money that could be better spent on public safety (vision ZERO!). Induced 
demand. Heard of it? 
Thanks, 
Eric Iverson 
97230 East Portland  

 


